Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 9:52 AM
To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: Closure of 4th Street.

From: Jerry Hadam

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 5:11 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Closure of 4th Street.

| really can’t believe that City of Ketchum is doing this.

For an oversize bike path? What restaurants are along here to take advantage of a closed street?

This will make a huge traffic jam behind The Gold Mine, which is already a mess without blocking 4th Street.
Do you know how many truck deliveries use the alley behind The Courtyard? A lot.

I am honestly just blown away that how this would affect the already heavily affected businesses in this downtown
core.

You really need to reconsider this very business averse decision. This is not good for Ketchum.

It's really too bad I live in Bellevue, so | don’t even have a voice in who gets to make these decisions.

Jerry Hadam
W. 208-726-3834

Saddletree Gallery
360 East Avenue, #5
Box 2910

Ketchum, ID 83340



